
Fairmont Elementary 

Dear Fairmont Families, 

Next week will be the end of the first nine weeks of 
school.  Teachers will be doing assessments next week to 
monitor student progress and to prepare to do report 
cards.  Please encourage your child to do his/her best each 
day at school, even during the last days before Fall Break. 
(Oct. 4- 15)  Students are asked to know and do more in 
elementary school now than ever before.  Keep up the    
encouragement and support at home.  

Enjoy the weekend! 
 

Susie Gahan, Principal 

Week of September 27, 2021 

Principal: Susie Gahan    -    Asst. Principal: Taylor Eiler        812-542-5501 

Upcoming Events 

Sept 27: Cross Country Prelims, 5:30 @ Community Park 
Sept 28: Tutoring 2:30-3:30pm  
Sept 30: Tutoring 2:30-3:30 (last day for this session) 
Sept 30: Cross Country Championship, 6 pm 
Oct. 4-15:  Fall Break  
October 13: Legacy Pizza Fundraiser Day 

Fairmont is a Dress Code School 

Parents, please be sure to dress your child in dress code appropriate attire 

Monday thru Thursday.  Fridays are our only non-dress code days.  If you 

need help acquiring dress code clothing, please let us know.  We can help! 

       Dress Code Basics:   Shorts, skirts, or pants in black, navy blue or khaki.   

                                        Shirts in solid colors. Typically black, red, white, & blue. 

 



Every year I teach students a lesson on the topic of bully-

ing, as required by Indiana State Law. Bullying is a serious 

form of hurtful behavior that is done on purpose, repeat-

ed, and causes the child on the receiving end to feel fear-

ful or worried.  
 

Not all mean behaviors are bullying, however; here are 

three behaviors often confused with bullying: 
 

 Joking: Everyone is having fun, but sometimes it 

can go too far. 

 Conflict: Disagreement or argument between 

peers. 

 One Time Thing: a hurtful behavior that occurs 

once or periodically, usually because of a strong      

reaction or feeling. 
 

I will be teaching these lessons next week. Please encour-

age your child to tell you, as well as an adult at school, if 

they experience bullying behaviors. Our bullying policy is 

outlined in the student handbook. 

Katie Fahy 

School Counselor 

 BREAKFAST LUNCH 

MONDAY Apple Strudel or Cereal Chicken Nuggets, Chili Cheese Wrap  

TUESDAY Maple Corndogs or Cereal Mini Corn Dog, Cheeseburger, Crispy Ckn Salad 

WEDNESDAY Fruit & Yogurt Parfait or Cereal Popcorn Ckn, Grilled Cheese or Ants on a Log 

THURSDAY Sausage Gravy & Biscuit or Cereal Ckn & Waffles, Kolache, Fruit & Yogurt 

FRIDAY Cinnamon Roll or Cereal Walking Taco, Ckn & Cheese Taqito, Pizza  

Last week children enjoyed visiting the Scholastic Book Fair!   Thanks to 

everyone who helped make this year’s book fair a huge success, and to 

those who helped ensure every child who wanted one received a book! 



Fairmont families, once again, NAFCS has partnered with Metro United Way for their annual Build-A-

Bed program. Through Build-a-Bed, we are able to provide a twin size bed for students that need their own 

place to sleep at night.  

Pictured is an example of the beds. Beds come with the frame      

(that will need to be assembled), mattress, pillow, sheets,                      

and blanket.  

If you have a student in need of a bed, please fill out the application 

via Google Form: https://forms.gle/JVUCo2PTVYs4KYJHA . If you 

have any additional questions please reach out to our school social 

worker Billy Fulton at 812-542-5501 or email them 

at wfulton@nafcs.org.   Beds will be built and distributed in 

early December, but your application is due by Wednesday, October 20th!  

Metro United Way Build-a-Bed Program 

Angel Tree  

Online  

Registration  

Begins  

October 1, 2021 
https://centralusa.salvationarmy.org/

newalbany/  

https://forms.gle/JVUCo2PTVYs4KYJHA
https://centralusa.salvationarmy.org/newalbany/
https://centralusa.salvationarmy.org/newalbany/



